
ADAMSVILLE CITY  
COMMISSION 

SPECIAL CALLED MEETING 
JUNE 30, 2015 

 
 
The City of Adamsville Commission held a Special Called meeting on Tuesday June 30, 2015 at 
5:00 P.M. in the courtroom at Adamsville City Hall. Mayor Leckner called the meeting to order 
with the following present: Commissioner Matt Wood, Commissioner Lee Winters, 
Commissioner Jackie Hamm and Vic Mayor Mark Massey. City Administrator Steve Simon and 
Recorder Glenda Pyron were also present. 
 
 FY16 BUDGET ORDINANCE – 2ND READING – Mr. Simon requested the commission to 
consider passing the second reading of the 2016 budget. Commissioner Wood made a motion 
and Vice Mayor Massey seconded. Roll Call: Hamm, yes; Massey, yes; Wood, yes; Winters, 
yes; Leckner, yes. Motion passed. 
 
 DONATION APPROPRIATED TO ADAMSVILLE INDUSTRIAL DEVELOPMENT BOARD – 
Commissioner Winters stated the industrial development board is requesting $29,000.00 and will 
be reimbursing the city for the difference of which the grant from economic development didn’t 
cover of $4,000.00. Commissioner Wood made a motion to approve the donation of $29,000.00 
and Commissioner Hamm seconded. Roll Call: Massey, yes; Wood, yes; Winters, abstain; 
Hamm, yes; Massey, yes. Motion passed. 
 
Mayor Leckner made a motion to adjourn and Commissioner Wood seconded. All Aye. 
 
 
 
 
____________________    ___________________________ 
Date       Mayor 
 
 
 
 
       ___________________________ 
       Attest 


